
Messages Shared from NENY PGA Junior Families   
 
I was so saddened when I heard about Doug's passing.  I still think about all the memories of those  
tournaments that Stephanie participated in and all the laughs we had.  What a terrific guy he was and 
I'm sure you will miss him after all these years of working together.  Life throws us some tough curve 
balls that we have to deal with and try to understand.  I think that both you and Doug were an  
inspiration for Stephanie in pursuing her career in golf and for that we are very grateful.  Many lessons 
are learned on the golf course.  You influence a lot of lifes in a very positive way.  I would like to send 
his family a note if you would happen to know the address.  I want them to know how much of an  
influence Doug had in young kids lives. I'll never forget Stephanie telling Doug she wanted his job at a 
very young age.  We both laughed about it.  Rest in peace Doug.  You will never be forgotten. God 
bless. 
  
Betty Bednar 
Stephanie Bednar (Molloy)'s mother 
 

I’m so sorry to hear about Doug’s passing. He was one of the absolute best-so sad. Both of you were so 
amazing to Clarkie when he was going through his grind. Doug was an absolute game changer and we 
will never forget the impact he made.  
 
Mr. Dave Carroll (Clarkie Carroll) 
 

We were all just heartbroken to hear about Doug’s sudden passing. Please know you and the entire 
staff at NENY PGA have been on our mind and in our prayers. Doug was a lovely, lovely man who I  
always enjoyed chatting with when dropping or picking up my fellas. Most recently, his kind words 
about Nick’s golf game the last time I saw him at the junior Championships. He was a treasure. 
  
Cindy, Chris, Tyler and Nick Lyons  
 

I just wanted to reach out to you and say how sorry we are to hear about the passing of Doug. The kids  
really enjoyed having Doug around and he always seemed to love being around them.   
We will truly miss him.  
Sincerely, 
Karen Lorette (Schuyler Lorette) 
 

We want to send out heartfelt condolences to you on Doug’s passing.  You, Doug’s family and the  
entire NENY family are in our thoughts and prayers during this difficult time. We will always be thankful 
for all the work and dedication Doug gave to Junior golf, he provided an opportunity for so many  
juniors to participate in the game I know he loved so much. 
Sincerely in peace, 
Kevin Carey and the Carey family 



Messages Shared from NENY PGA Junior Families of Doug Evan’s Impact    
 

We are shocked and saddened to hear about Doug. Will would like to know if there is anything we can 
do on behalf of the junior side to honor or remember Doug. I know Will has gotten so much out of  
NENY Junior PGA over the years and we would be happy to help in any way we can. 
 
Harrison Braxton (Will Braxton) 
 

Please accept my condolences to you and all the staff at the Section Office in regards to the passing of 
Doug. I was extremely sad to hear of this, as was everyone else in the golfing community. I took time to 
read many people's reflections on Doug's life and the relationships he had with them. It became  
apparent that Doug was a special person in many people's lives.  I believe I can speak on behalf of most 
of the young men and now men who played on the area's Junior Tour; when I say that Doug has left a 
lasting positive impact on all of us. I think we can all reflect back on how lucky we were to know Doug 
Evans and be able to spend the time that we did, with such a selfless individual. 
 
Kean Toomey  
 

We are shocked and saddened to learn of Doug’s passing.  He was such a nice guy, and did a fantastic 
job with all of the junior tournaments.  He always had time for a little chat, and words of encourage-
ment for Ben.   I recall one of Ben’s first tournaments, when he was disappointed with his perfor-
mance, and Doug smiled at him and said: “hey, top 10 finish!”.   I know that the kids looked up to and 
respected him, even when he had bad news for them when it came to playing by the rules.  However 
brief his presence with them was, he made a difference in their lives.  We will miss him. 
  
Our condolences go out to you and his family, on and off the golf course.  
  
The Fox Family (Ben Fox) 
 

Dannah is making more ribbons and we can drop them for your next events as well. I have had a lot of 
requests from the suburban coaches for more of them to honor Doug 
 
The Smith Family (Dannah Smith) 


